Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
12 March 2025

Conference Call

Members Present:  Brian Gonzalez, Roberta McHatton, Horacio Pugliese, Derek Garbos, Christopher Short

Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)

Member(s) or Staff Absent or Excused:  
Other Members:  None

Start Time: 
1:35 PM EDT

Close Time: 
2:21 PM EDT
Old Business
ANSI / International Laser Safety Committee (ILSC) Meeting: The Board briefly discussed ANSI/ILSC meeting.  Patrick Murphy, Horacio Pugliese, and Roberta McHatton attended.  Patrick arranged two meetings with the intention to harmonize future LSO training courses among the various LSO training providers.  The topics to be covered was agreed with the majority of instructors during this meeting.  Roberta provided a debrief on her .5 presentation.

Insurance Offering: Brian Gonzalez provided a brief recap of making a laser show insurance offering.

US FAA/FDA Government Processes Changes:  The Board discussed ESG transition dates as the system is being migrated to ESG next-gen in the March to April time frame.  The submission system will be migrated without the ability to submit variances and annual reports from April 12-14.

Lord of Lasers Show in Poland:  The show will be held next month.  This will be a stadium show.  Brian Gonzolez and Derek Garbos will be attending.

NAMM (National Association of Music Merchants)  Conference: Brian Gonzalez briefly discussed planning for attending future NAMM conferences.

Safety Education:  Patrick Murphy and Roberta McHatton provided a brief update of their education courses last month.
LDI:  Patrick Murphy discussed a meeting he had with representatives from LDI including their requests to repeat the same education courses as last year as well as an additional topic on laser design.  Patrick will send an invitation to ILDA membership once more information is collected from LDI regarding the laser design course request.  

ILDA Awards Artisitic and Technical Submissions:  Submissions are open.  Patrick Murphy has only received two submissions thus far.  
ILDA Annual Conference:  Horacio Pugliese briefly discussed equipment preparation and procurement.  Patrick Murphy discussed the hotel location and it's proximity to the Huntsville, AL location.

New Business
There was no new business raised.

MOTION to Close:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzalez and seconded by Christopher Short. The motion passed by all Board members present.
